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SMC Members

The next SMC meeting is scheduled for Tuesday 29 September from 10.00am-11.30am in the
Robert Garran Conference Room.

The following items are on the agenda for discussion:

2. Feedback from Executive Board

The meeting papers, attached as one PDF file, are as follows:

e SMC Minutes — 21 September 2015
EB Minutes — 23 September 2015
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ltem 2:

Feedback from Executive Board Secretary

Key Messages

EB has met once since our last meeting, on 23 September. ltems on the agenda included:
o Senate Enquiry concerning Monis
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2. Feedback from Executive Board

SMC noted that the next Executive Board Meeting will be held on 23 September and will discuss issues
including the Monis Inquiry Report and the Census Findings.
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EXECUTIVE BOARD - MINUTES Attorney-General’s Department

Meeting Wednesday 23 September 2015

3. Senate Enquiry Concerning Monis

Executive Board discussed the report tabled on 16 September 2015, considered each relevant recommendation
and the work in the department which is completed or will be undertaken to address the recommendations.

Executive Board noted the various upcoming opportunities (SMC, Off The Cuff and COO News) to again remind
staff of the document search protocol and its application. Executive Board noted the AGS-applicable section to
the protocol necessarily will be finalised as soon as possible.






